
Comment for planning application 21/02482/F
Application Number 21/02482/F

Location The Lion Main Street Wendlebury OX25 2PW

Proposal Variation of Condition 1 (fully installed and operational kitchen extract system and intake
grille within 6 months) and Condition 4 (removal of existing kitchen extract unit within 6
months) of 20/02815/F – To extend time limit for completion to mid-November 2021

Case Officer Gemma Magnuson  
 

Organisation
Name Jane Burrett

Address The Laurels,Main Street,Wendlebury,Bicester,OX25 2PJ

Type of Comment  Comment

Type neighbour

Comments The owner of The Lion, Main Street, Wendlebury has 'kicked the can down the road' over
improving the kitchen extract system & intake grille. As soon as it was possible for W H
Brakspear and Sons Ltd to use the kitchen premises again at the Lion we had to suffer the
STENCH once more and sometimes SMOKE billows out too. This is particularly so in the
mornings at start up i.e. for breakfasts and at weekends generally. We need to remember to
close our windows again in this Covid era. Will Cherwell District Council take action for us
taxpayers if the work is NOT completed by the proposed date variation to November 2021?
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